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CVE Annual Meeting Review
On Saturday, March 16, Central Valley Electric 
Cooperative held a Drive-Thru Annual Meeting at the 
Bulldog Bowl parking lot.

CVE members lined up in their vehicles and made 
their way to the registration area. Once registered, they 
were given a ballot and asked to park so they could fill 
it out. Once their ballot was marked, they proceeded to 
one of the designated exits to turn in their ballot.

At the meeting, members approved several reports 
and the minutes from the previous year's annual 
meeting. To view the 2023 Annual Report, go to www.
cvecoop.org/annual-report. Members also voted for 
two Board of Trustee positions. Mr. Steve Spence 
representing District 3 (Cottonwood/Lake Arthur), 
and Mr. Chuck Wagner, representing District 6 (North 

of Roswell), were both retained as board members for 
another three-year term.

Members who registered were also entered into a 
drawing for door prizes. Winners for door prizes were 
drawn on Monday, March 18, at CVE's office. 

CVE would like to thank Artesia Public Schools for 
allowing us to use the parking lot at the Bulldog Bowl. 
We would also like to thank the following companies 
for donating door prizes: ARC Power Line, Deans 
Inc., Western Farmers Electric Cooperative, SGS 
Engineering, Techline, Texas Electric Cooperatives, VIZ 
Engineering, Western United, Irby, and Anixter. CVE 
would also like to thank the members who came to the 
Drive-Thru Annual Meeting. We appreciate you.
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Office Hours: 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Monday - Friday)

Each year the second monday in April is set aside to recognize the men and women who put their lives on the line to 
provide our communities with power 24/7.

Central Valley Electric Cooperative would like to thank all lineworkers who work hard to keep the lights on.

ENTRIES DUE:  
MAY 31, BY 5PM 

$50
PRIZE

CENTRAL VALLEY ELECTRIC 
CO-OP PHOTO CONTEST

CENTRAL VALLEY ELECTRIC 
CO-OP PHOTO CONTEST

Photos must be taken in local communities
Entrants must be CVE Members
Multiple entries allowed

CONTEST RULES

INFORMATION REQUIRED
Full Name, Mailing Address, 
Phone Number 

mbrsvc@cvecoop.org

EMAIL SUBMISSIONS TO: 

CVE reserves print and web rights for the winning photo.CVE reserves print and web rights for the winning photo.

Welcome New Employees

Angela Hernandez
Warehouse Assistant

Juan Gomez
Warehouse Assistant

Thank You

Lineman Appreciation


